
November 27, 2023

Dear School 2 Families.

As a new policy, all schools must now inform parents after conducting
monthly emergency drills. Today, we effectively completed one of our
monthly emergency drills and promptly resumed our normal school routine.
It is crucial to note that this was solely a practice drill, and students were
never in any danger throughout the process.

Thank you,

Christa McBride
Christa McBride
Principal

Preparing Our S tudents for
Tomorrow…Today!


